
Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the 
following urgent matter will be considered at a meeting of Cabinet on 8th

September, 2021 having not previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

• Additional Restrictions Grant (ARG) – Phase 3

This matter was considered urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred in order 
to achieve defrayal by the set deadline, the grant scheme will need to launch as 
soon as possible.

The agreement from the Leader and Communities Scrutiny Chair was obtained, 
as required under the Regulations, on 8th September 2021. Therefore these 
items will be considered under the Special Urgency rules, as laid out in the 
Regulations.
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